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Thank you for your letter of 25 June, agreeing to declassify a number of documents relating to the legal basis for

military action,

The _Inquirg.r has noled the considerations that lead to your decision, and | can confirm thal we shall be
publishing your letter and this reply, alongside the declassified documents, at 1400 an Wednesday, 30 June.

Yours sinceraly

JOHN CHILCOT



